
 
Come Join Us!

We will celebrate the
Feast of St. Clare with

Archbishop Schnurr on
August 11, 2011

and begin our
 800  anniversaryth

celebrations.
  

*Please R.S.V.P*

 
   

      

            
     

     

         Remember to mark your calendar!

 Our Run for the Nuns is on

 October 1, 2011

   Join us for this day of family fun!  

  

Register, become a Sponsor, or just learn more

about the Run at www.poorclarescincinnati.org

Archbishop Schnurr’s first visit with us in 2009Our Easter Mass with Fr. Jeff Scheeler, OFM
and many Guests

Sr. Luisa’s Renewal of Vows April 16, 2011
made to Sr. Ann, with Sr. Pia and Sr. Anna

Marie and all the sisters present

Sr. Luisa with Sr. Dianne’s
great-nephew Leland

Sr. Luisa working hard on our
Monastery grounds

Sr. Kellee with her mom Sandy and sister Jenn visiting
from the West Coast (all enjoy hiking in our Woods)

Sr. Doris with her great-niece Brie, great-great-nephew
Julien, and niece Chrissy visiting from the Cincinnati area

Sr. Pia creating her beautiful hand-made cards 

Thank you for your generous support as
we prepare for our 800  anniversaryth

celebration here at the Monastery 
Sr. Rita sewing a Friar’s habit

Sr. Vickie updating our Website
www.poorclarescincinnati.org

http://www.poorclarescincinnati.org
http://www.poorclarescincinnati.org
http://www.poorclarescincinnati.org

